
From: imatjen@gmail.com
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceana Dunes
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:57:14 PM

To whom it may concern,

My family spends valuable time during our annual getaway camping at Oceana SVRA. It’s a
highlight to our OHV season. I have learned that potential legislation may begin limiting our
use. I believe there are far more important actions to be taken to improve our air quality.
Additionally, I am not convinced that this closure will in fact be an improvement. I ask that
you investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and determine the level of impact
the marine biological material coming from the ocean has on all the air monitoring data? 

What percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?

Those answers should be scientifically proven before taking action that will definitely impact
family enjoyment while it’s unknown if the action will achieve its desired result. 

Regards,
Matt Snyder
California Tax Paying Resident

Sent from my iPhone
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